
 

6 September 2017 
 
Statement from Olive Macleod, RQIA Chief Executive 

 

Update on Ashbrooke Care Home, Old Tempo Road, Enniskillen 

“Following the identification of systemic care failings and concerns in relation to 

the management of the home at Ashbrooke Care Home, Enniskillen, in late 

August, RQIA moved to cancel the registration of Runwood Homes Ltd. in 

respect of this service. 

On Friday 1 September, for an interim period, RQIA registered the Western 

Trust to manage a small number residential care places at Asbrooke.  The 

Western Trust advised RQIA that the final resident moved to suitable alternative 

accommodation in the Enniskillen area earlier today, 6 September 2017.  As a 

result, Ashbrooke Care Home has now closed.” 

ENDS 

 

ENDS 

 
For further information, contact:  Malachy Finnegan,  

RQIA Communications Manager:  
 
Tel:   028 9051 7485 
 
email:  malachy.finnegan@rqia.org.uk 
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